

Staff of the monthDonna Johnson-Taylor







NEWSLETTER

Careline Newsletter

March 2020

March is Ovarian Cancer Awareness Month 2020



CANCER

When a woman is diagnosed at the earliest stage, her chance of surviving ovarian cancer for five years or more doubles from just 46 per cent to more than 90 per cent. We should all know the four symptoms – it could save lives!

Farewell from Lorraine Lucas

Dear all,

As some of you are aware, I have made the decision that the time is right to handover the reigns. After 24 years (where did the time go!!!?) I will be leaving my position as Registered Manager here at



Careline to move on to pastures new. My last day will be Friday 20th March 2020.

I am delighted to say that Heather McGregor will be stepping up into my role. Heather has been with Careline coming up for three years and is currently the Team Leader. I believe that she has the experience and energy to continue to drive Careline forward and I'm sure you will join me in wishing her all the very best in her new role.

While I'm excited about what the future holds, there's also a big part of me that's sad to be saying goodbye to some amazing people. I can't tell you how much I've enjoyed working with you all and I have met and worked with some wonderful people along the way.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all my staff past and present, without whom we wouldn't be able to do what we do. I'd also like to say a fond farewell to all my clients and wish you all the very best wishes for the future.



Keep up to date with the latest information regarding Coronavirus! Remember, the best way to prevent the spread of infection is to practice good hand hygiene, use tissues when you sneeze, put your hand over your mouth when you cough and avoid contact with people who are unwell. Disinfecting surfaces and objects can also help keep you and your clients safe. For more information regarding Coronavirus please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public

TAKE OVAR

Would you know the symptoms of ovarian cancer?







Needing to wee more?



GOODBYE ELEANOR AND HELLO KAREN!

As you have been made aware I will be leaving to go on Maternity Leave on Friday 6th March.

This is mine and my husband's first baby and we are both very excited and of course a little apprehensive. Our baby is due Monday 30th March and am hoping to have a few weeks rest before its arrival. I will be sure to keep you all updated whether we have a little girl or boy and their name. I am planning on returning next March and look forward to speaking to you all in the future.

Before I leave I would like to thank all the care staff for their hard work with Careline

in the time that I have been here and hope to speak to you on my return.

Best wishes, Eleanor



Hi there

My name's Karen and I joined Careline as a Co-ordinator just over 8 weeks ago and I'm really enjoying being part of the team. I work on the Care team alongside Lorraine and Eleanor who as you know is going on maternity leave soon so you will be hearing a lot more from me from the start of March! I

am looking forward to getting to know all of our staff and clients so I'm sure I will be speaking to you all soon. Kindest regards, Karen

Is your training up-to-date?

If not please contact us on your local number or training@carelineagency.co.uk

Reading 0118 9585858 Swindon 01793 616263 Basingstoke 01256 474444 Bracknell 01344 868990 Slough 01753 535358 Woking 01483 772977 Newbury 01635 524524 Oxford 01865 722221 Southampton 023 8076 8686